Guthrie Township
Hubbard County Minnesota
Monthly Board Meeting Minutes
  October 18, 2021
The Guthrie Town Board held its regular monthly meeting at the Town Hall on October 18th, 2021. In attendance Amanda Lofthus (Chair), Roger Corson (Supervisor), Michael Schmidt (Supervisor), Rebecca Theis (Treasurer) and Amanda Fallgren (Clerk). Also, in attendance was Steve Rogers. The meeting was called to order at 8:00 PM and was opened with the pledge. 
The Clerk read the minutes of the September monthly meeting as submitted by Amanda Fallgren. The minutes were approved as read.
The Treasurer provided the Treasurer’s report. Treasurer’s report approved as read. Clerk and Treasurer’s books agree. 
OLD BUSINESS:
No Old Business.

NEW BUSINESS:
Russ Nickerson contacted Mike Schmidt on 9/25/2021 about a tree branch down on the roof of the town hall and concerned there may be a hole in the roof. Mike looked and no damage or holes noted.
Fall Road Tour minutes were read and approved as read. 
Roger Corson notified David Corson of culvert repair and double ditching repair that is needed. David will replace and repair two bands and one apron on the culvert on Palomino Dr. David will also work on repairing the double ditch at the Stop Sign at intersection of Roxbury and 118.  Mike Schmidt motioned to approve and Amanda Lofthus seconded the motion.
Ineke Leer Title Company contacted Guthrie Township via email regarding property line errors and corrections needed. The email request and attachments were reviewed and discussed. Not enough information, the board is unclear of what is needing to be changed and approved. Amanda Fallgren replied via email requesting a legal description of the corrections that are needed. 
The Next Regular Meeting will be held on November 15th, 2021 at 8:00 P.M. 
A motion to pay bills and to adjourn the meeting was made by Roger Corson and Mike Schmidt seconded the motion.
Submitted by: Amanda Fallgren– Clerk 11/15/2021

